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Dear Dr, Allen:

November Eighth
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Thank you for your letter of response

to Dr., McConaughy's comments on the Rhodes
Scholarship requirements. We are planning to
publish his letter and a portion of yours as a

"reply in the Open Forum department of the our

December issue. This further discussion will, I

am sure, be very interesting to readers who

noted the debate.
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Dr, Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas
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